
   
 
 

The following standard operating procedures will now be 
implemented due to Covid-19 during Phase 2 of MA re-opening 

 
● All clients will be asked screening questions, may have temperature checked, 

and will be required to wear a mask in the clinic at all times. 
 

● All clients will be required to sign and date a COVID-19 Liability Waiver before 
every treatment session. 

 
● Physical therapists and staff will be required to wear masks at all times. 

 
● No more than one client per therapist in the clinic at a time. 

 
● Visits will be staggered with 15 minutes in between clients to ensure proper 

disinfecting/clean up time. 
 

● Every effort will be made to maintain proper 6-foot distance from person to 
person. 

 
● Drinking water will not be available in the clinic. 

 
● FFPT staff will be disinfecting surfaces prior to the clinic opening for the day, 

between each client and at the end of each day. 
 

 
 

Thank you for your patience, understanding and cooperation  
with these procedures! 

 
 


